
 

                     

 

 

 

 

                   NOTICE OF WATER RATE DECREASE EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022 

The intent of this notice is to inform all customers of the Cherry Valley and Rochdale Water District 

(CVRWD) that the water rates will decrease effective with the July 1, 2022 bills. CVRWD water rates will 

generate sufficient revenue to fund the operating expenses for the coming fiscal year.  The new rates 

will not be reflected on the backside of the bill until the preordered printed bills that we have are used. 

 

                     The new water rates effective July 1, 2022: 

                The minimum charge is $25.00 and contains zero (0) consumption  

               

                                       Monthly Range     Water Rate 

                    Cubic Feet  Per Cubic Feet 

              1st Tier:  1 – 1,000  $0.1064 

            2nd Tier:  1,001 – 1,500  $0.1408 

             3rd Tier:  1,501 – 2,000  $0.1632 

             4th Tier:  Over 2,000  $0.1884 


